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Girls Basketball Will Return To MSU 
 

 The Semifinals and Finals of the Michigan High School Athletic Association Girls Basketball 

Tournament will return to Michigan State University’s Jack Breslin Student Events Center in East Lansing, 

Nov. 30 and Dec. 1 and 2, 2006. 

 Attendance at the 2004 and 2005 tournaments ranks first and second all-time for the MHSAA girls 

tournament, which is one of Michigan’s ten most important sporting events for mid-Michigan’s economy. 

 The Breslin Center is unavailable on the March dates planned for the tournament should litigation in 

federal court require schools to change from their preferred fall season for girls basketball to winter. 
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Farm Bureau Insurance and MEEMIC Insurance are year-round MHSAA Corporate Partners 


